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As the covid pandemic continues and we face massive turnover of nurses and other 

medical workers due to overwork and stressful work environments, it is of the utmost 

importance to support this push for safe staff to patient ratios in hospitals. I stand in 

solidarity with the hospital workers fighting for better working conditions and I stand 

with all Oregonians who deserve safer hospitals. Please vote yes on this important 

bill! 


